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We can never do enough to pay back our veterans. A big thanks to John Flowers and all the volunteers who made
today's Christmas in February event at Castle Point Veterans Hospital such a success. As a member of the Veterans
Committee I look forward to helping our veterans and making sure that we give back to them.


